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LARA WEISIGER

From: Nancy Baglietto <Nbaglietto@alamedaanimalshelter.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 3:38 PM
To: Jill Keimach; LARA WEISIGER; Frank Matarrese; Tony Daysog; Jim Oddie; Marilyn Ezzy 

Ashcraft
Cc: Trish Spencer
Subject: Request for Continuance on Item 9-G for tonight's City Council Agenda

Councilmembers and City Staff, 
 
On behalf of Friends of the Alameda Animal Shelter (FAAS), I sent a request to the Mayor earlier today asking to 
continue her item to October 4, and as a courtesy, am sending this on to you all now. Please accept my sincere apology for 
the late notice. 
 
As you are no doubt aware, FAAS has been working with City leadership staff to come up with a solution. The next step 
is for FAAS to identify an outside consultant who would work directly with both the City and FAAS – a request that we 
have been actively working on. I reported to Jill Keimach a couple of weeks ago via email that I would report back to her 
mid-September. To date, we are on track, and respectfully request a continuance for our referral.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Baglietto 
 

 
 

From: Nancy Baglietto  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 2:28 PM 
To: 'tspencer@alamedaca.gov' <tspencer@alamedaca.gov> 
Subject: Action "Continuance" Request on Item 9‐G for tonight's City Council Agenda 
 
Dear Mayor Spencer, 
 
Thank you for being a friend of the Alameda Animal Shelter and for communicating with me on calendaring the referral 
for this evening’s City Council Meeting. After consulting with our team, we respectfully request that you continue this 
item to the October 4 City Council Meeting Agenda. Can you please confirm that you are able to do this? I would really 
appreciate it. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Baglietto  
510-499-4941 (mobile) 
510-337-8560 (office) 
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